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Ports North sets the scene for Ukulele Festival grand finale  

 
Ports North will have the Cairns foreshore jumping when the Cairns Ukulele Festival holds 
the Grand Finale Concert overlooking the stunning Trinity Inlet this Sunday.  
 
As a major sponsor, Ports North has provided Wharf Shed 2 as the waterfront venue for 
what is the closing show of a six-day ukulele party. 
 
Ports North Chairman, Russell Beer said “Ports North is pleased to be part of and support 

this valuable economic and community event”. 
 
“The festival being held in the heritage-listed Wharf Shed 2 provides an excellent 
opportunity to showcase the Cityport foreshore to a national and international audience” 
Mr Beer said.    
 
We congratulate the organisers on the success of the festival to date and hope everyone 
joins in the festivities and soaks up the beautiful views of Trinity Inlet while enjoying the 
Ports North Cairns Ukulele Festival Grand Finale Concert. 
 
In addition to driving and supporting the region’s economic growth through its core port, 
marine and tourism operations, Ports North is committed to playing an important part in 
supporting the Region’s broad social and cultural community activities.  The Ukulele Festival 
is another demonstration of that commitment.   
 
 
When: Sunday August 28, doors open 2.20pm for 3pm start. 
Where: Wharf Shed 2 
For more information visit: https://cairnsukulelefestival.net/2016-program-outline/288-ports-north-finale-
concert/ 
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